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Join us on Tuesday, July 23 

CALL Your Representative in Congress  
About the 

USPS FAIRNESS ACT (H.R. 2382)
If passed, H.R. 2382 would repeal in total the Postal 
Accountability and Enhancement Act’s (PAEA) mandate to 
prefund retiree healthcare benefits. 

This mandate accounts for the vast majority of the 
financial crisis facing the postal service and is constantly 
used by privatization advocates who want to sell off the 
USPS to private corporations. 

Make your voice heard on Tuesday, July 23! Join thousands 
of APWU members and our allies by dialing 844-402-1001 to 
connect with your representative. Urge them to cosponsor the 
USPS Fairness Act, H.R. 2382. 

Text REPEAL today to 91990 to receive a reminder to call on July 23. 
You can also sign up to receive an email reminder by going to apwu.org/action. 

If you prefer, you can email your representative by going to apwu.org/fairness.

	 Who:	 Supporters of the People’s Post Office
	 What:	 Calling Representatives in Congress
	When:	 July 23, 2019
	Where:	 All over the country! 
	 How:	� Dial 844-402-1001 to be connected to  

your Representative. To receive a reminder  
to call on July 23, text REPEAL to 91990.  
Go to apwu.org/action to learn more.
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